The Soup Kitchen is now 40 years old. It operates now, as it did in the beginning. Most of our volunteers are in church groups who serve as the kitchen workers, they donate the food for the day, and they serve the guests.
It is a simple concept: people gathering together to share a meal and fellowship. Yes, it is charity, but the overall feel of the Soup Kitchen is friendship. The result of all these people getting together to help a neighbor is that The Soup Kitchen has served over 1,000,000 meals in the last 10 years.
Common questions and answers
Where does the money come from? 70%--comes from individual donors and companies; 29% comes from fundraising events, and 1%  comes from foundations or grants.

What do we do to raise money? Our Board is very active running fundraising events: Bowling tournament, Golf tournament, Euchre tournament, and Dinner at the Bistro restaurant. We mail donation envelopes in our newsletters 3 times per year.

Better to donate food or money?  Much better to donate money. We can buy more food than you can for the same money. More importantly, we can buy what we need when we need it. 

What else?  Funding from other sources: Crop walk generates is an annual donation. Other groups hold events for us. For example, the local FOP has donated the proceeds of their golf fundraiser to us. Stores like Martin’s, Meijer’s and Gordon Foods take collections for us. There is some grant money available, but our location and small size work against us when competing for grants.
We served 43,000 meals last year. Total expenditures were $142,500 for the year. 

Nobody pays for any food or services at The Soup Kitchen.  
Besides a daily meal, we supply a safe place for people to congregate, referral assistance, free telephones, an outlet for community service, and a place to gain work experience.

Community members volunteered over 15,600 hours to The Soup Kitchen last year.  The Soup Kitchen cannot run without our volunteer corps. At over 1,200 for the year, we are the largest volunteer group in the area.
HOW YOUR EFFORTS HELP THE U.S. ECONOMY
As you may have read in previous issues of the Soup Kitchen's newsletter, many of our guests work at least part-time (if not full-time) dispelling many of the unfortunate stereotypes of years gone by.  A recent Bureau of Labor statistic is that slightly over 5% of the workforce may still be classified as "working poor"--meaning that in spite of their job, their household income remains somewhere below the threshold of poverty.  AND HERE'S HOW YOU'RE HELPING: as more people become gainfully employed (paying rent, utilities, and other essentials) your donations to the Soup Kitchen help many to meet their basic financial needs by guaranteeing them a hot, nutritious meal each day.  It's both a gift and a "lift" that means so much to so many who've passed through our doors over the years. Without your help, outcomes could have been very different. So on behalf of our guests,  thank you and please keep up the good work!


   Robert








